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23/06/2021  14:00:512021/2596/P SUPPRT Paul Keaveney I have been renting locally for many years with my family and I have been looking to buy in the area for 

sometime. There is a significant lack of high quality accommodation for owner occupiers looking for family 

homes.

I would like to strongly support the proposed application as based on plans (which have evidently been very 

well considered) the development would perfect suit what I am looking for my family (and I presume many 

other families in the borough).

I believe regenerating unused and unsightly infill sites such as this one in order to create additional high quality 

family homes is exactly what the area needs and will benefit the local area and community. The proposed 

scheme is sympathetic to its surrounding and architecturally in keeping from a design perspective, a 

significant improvement from existing.

It will be a big positive contribution to the local area and will far out-weight any concerns that other locals like 

myself may have.

I fully support this proposal and am excited to see this developed hopefully in the not too distant future.
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